CORRESPONDENCE
9/21/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08196-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Consumer Contact

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:11 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: To CLK docket 20200139

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200139.

Sincerely,

Diana Vizcarrondo
Regulatory Specialist I1
Office of Consumer Assistance

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message
may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Chris Myers <captchrismyers@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 5:05 AM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket No. 20200139-WS, Utilities Inc of Florida oppose anotehr increase by utilities inc for the Lonwood

| oppose the proposed increase by Utilities inc for the Longwood area. My water bill has triples
in the last coupld years. These wild increases need to stop.

Chris Myers
Longwood, FL





